
July 21, 2014 Public Meeting  

Posted below is a draft feasibility study with appendices encompassing hydraulic analysis of Cache Creek 

in the vicinity of the project, geotechnical investigation of the project site, bridge inspection reports, 

seismic and scour vulnerability assessments of the existing bridge, and preliminary engineering 

estimates, along with the advantages and disadvantages for each bridge alternative.  The decision of 

whether to rehabilitate/retrofit or replace the existing Rumsey Bridge cannot be made solely on cost, 

however federal funding administered by Caltrans will be required to fund any of the alternatives.  

Other factors, such as the historical character of the existing bridge, impacts to the local community, 

environmental considerations, and future maintenance, should also be considered.  No 

recommendation is provided at this time.  This draft feasibility study is intended to serve as a toll for 

Caltrans and Yolo County to make a decision on how to proceed next with the project.  A final 

recommendation will be made after receiving supplementary public feedback and going through the 

Caltrans review process.   

A public meeting was held July 21, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in the Rumsey Town Hall to present Quincy’s 

findings to the community and receive public feedback. 
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